News from the WECA Architectural History & Resources Committee:
The Oxford-Whitney Streets Historic District Application can be viewed online

 

The West End Civic Association and its Architectural History and Resources Committee is seeking to have previously undesignated portions of Oxford , Whitney and Fern Streets placed on the National Register of Historic Places.  The new district would comprise  Oxford Street between Cone and Elizabeth Streets, Whitney Street between Fern and Elizabeth Streets and the north side of Fern Street between Whitney and Oxford Streets.  The creation of a new Oxford-Whitney Streets Historic District will fill in a hole in the West End , tying the neighborhood together.  

 

The state board will consider the nomination at a meeting on:

Thursday, June 10 at 9:30 a.m. 

at the offices of the state Commission on Culture and Tourism, 

1 Constitution Plaza, Second Floor

 

WECA's nomination form to the state Historic Preservation Board and the National Park Service is available for review at the WECA website, www.westend.org.

  

Laura Berman and Jan Klein , co-chairs of the Architectural History and Resources Committee, are available for further information at lauraannberman@gmail.com or jacefk@gmail.com
